

Cougar Academy 1601 State Street Harrisburg, P.A. 17055 717-703-4325

Ms. Jennifer Jenkins

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Welcome back to another exciting year at Cougar Academy! I hope you had a restful and enjoyable summer break and are ready to dive back into the world of learning and growing together as a school and community. Assistant Principal McClain and I are grateful for your ongoing support and partnership in your child's education. We are eager to share that this year, we will be building upon the foundations laid last year and embracing new opportunities for growth and enrichment.

We are committed to fostering strong partnerships with parents and the community to create a nurturing and supportive environment for all our students. Throughout the year, we will be hosting various events, workshops, and opportunities for you to actively engage in your child's education. We value your input and encourage you to share any ideas or feedback you may have.

As we embark on this new school year, let us continue to foster a love for learning, celebrate each child's unique abilities, and provide them with the tools they need to thrive academically, socially, and emotionally. We are excited to partner with you on this journey and cannot wait to witness the growth and achievements of our students. Thank you once again for your support, dedication, and trust in our school. Together, we will make this a truly memorable and successful year for all. The time is NOW!

Welcome back and let us make this a fantastic year together!

Warm regards,

Jennifer Jenkins

Principal of Cougar Academy